
Minutes, Monthly Member Meeting, MoF, 11 Feb 2023 

The XO called the meeting to order at 10:10 AM.  There were 36 members and 

guests in attendance.  All were welcomed. 

The following announcements were made: 

Dick Nelms’ 100th birthday party is scheduled for 17 Feb at MoF; RSVP 

Housing is available for Oshkosh attendees, see Dave 

NW Aviation Conf in Puyallup 25 – 26 Feb; need volunteers, see Dan 

EAA’s B-17 is enroute via truck Florida to Oshkosh; 2023 not yet available, but 

doubtful there’ll be a west coast tour. 

Gary Shipler is the new Tour Stop Coordinator 

Scholar apps are accepted thru 17 March.  Recent scholar Liam Mullins just 

earned his PPL 

Kerry showed some flight suit/jacket name tags.  After gauging interest via an 

email blitz, pricing will established and orders taken. 

Kerry mentioned the continued availability of Norm Gorden memorabilia 

Reno race tix still available, $397 each.  2023 dues still $20; pay up 

Our summer flight schedule, such that it is, was mentioned.  Likely Olympia, 

Bremerton, JBLM; check our Google calendar 

CWB’s 30th is 27 August.  The BoD will discuss a flying/social event. 

 

Tom “Duke” Wayne presented “The RQ-4A Global Hawk and the ISR mission” 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:35 PM. 

 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 


